
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

Standards for Business Practices and                Docket No. RM05-5-020
Communication Protocols for Public Utilities

NOTICE EXTENDING COMMENT PERIOD

(June 18, 2012)

On April 19, 2012, the Commission issued a Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking seeking comments regarding the Commission’s proposal to 
incorporate by reference certain business practice standards, pertaining to the 
measurement and verification of demand response and energy efficiency 
resources, adopted by the Wholesale Electric Quadrant of the North American 
Energy Standards Board (NAESB), 77 Fed. Reg. 24,427 (Apr. 24, 2012), 139 
FERC ¶ 61,041 (2012).  On June 15, 2012, NAESB filed a report, in Docket No. 
RM05-5-020, informing the Commission that it is in the process of changing the 
relevant energy efficiency business practice standards to remove references to the 
International Performance Measurement and Verification Protocol. 

Upon consideration of these changes, the period for filing comments in this 
proceeding is extended to and including July 30, 2012.

Kimberly D. Bose,
Secretary.
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